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Cause of Lois Lane Structure Fire

Harrisonburg, VA—On Thursday, March 28 units from the Harrisonburg Fire Department
were dispatched at 12:06 pm to 1083 Lois Lane for a structure fire. Upon arrival, units found
heavy smoke and fire coming from the roof of a three-story apartment building in the Hills at
South View.

The fire was marked under control at 4:26 pm and units remained on the scene until early
this morning.

After investigation, the cause of the fire has been determined to be the improper disposal of
smoking material. The fire began on the outside of a first-floor apartment and extended up
the vinyl siding into the attic.

This concludes the investigation by the Harrisonburg Fire Department as to the cause of the
fire.

The City of Harrisonburg is centrally located in the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia. It is home to almost
55,000 people. More information about the City of Harrisonburg is online at www.HarrisonburgVA.qgov.
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